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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a burglary of a business 
that occurred on January 18, 2008 between the hours of 5:00 P.M. and 11:50 
P.M.  The burglary occurred at 3000 Northeast 30th Place, Fort Lauderdale, 
Florida. 
 
Preliminary investigation has revealed that three black males entered the 
business location, which has multiple offices and burglarized nine businesses in 
total.  The first black male was last seen wearing a gray shirt with black pants.  
The second male had on a black shirt with black pants.  The final male was 
wearing a white shirt with blue jeans and he appears to have earrings in both of 
his ears. 
 
The loss of this burglary includes a digital camera, video camera. Three Black 
Berry Cellular phones, MP3 player, CD player, and an Apple lap top computer.  
Also taken were a Dell lap top computer, a safe, and jewelry.   
 
If anyone has information on the suspects of this burglary or the items that were 
taken you are encouraged to contact Detective Rosalind Wilson at 954-828-5570 
or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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